
 

STREET PARTY STRIKES 

                                                    By Max Halsall 

 

Recently, Halsall St Cuthbert’s CE 
primary school had a street party for 
their 100th birthday! The teachers, 
staff and some parents helped to 
make the party amazing. 

The school is amazing as it will 
always be. The school will and is 
fantastic. 

If you would like to find out more 
please check out our wonderful 
website: www.halsall.lancs.sch.uk  
 

Today there are over 20 staff. There 
are 156 pupils who are learning: 
maths, science, art, spelling, 
handwriting, literacy, history, PE, RE, 
ICT and Spanish. The head teacher, 
Mr Scholes, said: “The school is 
better than ever. We are delighted 
to celebrate our 100th birthday.” 

 

The school has been built a couple of 
times before. The first was in 1593, 
the second was in 1861 and the 
current building in 1904. The first 
school was connected to Halsall 
church. The second was next to the 
graveyard. The current building is 
connected to the church by Bishops 
Walk. The school is originally made for 
320 people but they only have 156 
people in now.  

 


